
CONSTRUCTION IMPACTS
The Champlain Parkway will result in 
temporary construction impacts to the 
surrounding neighborhoods as the new 
roadway is constructed and the existing 
roadways are repaved. Construction 
will be completed in stages to maintain 
bicycle and pedestrian access.

In addition to project-specific materials, 
press releases, and other media alerts, 
the City’s website and social media 
accounts will be updated to help inform 
the community about construction 
activities. Weekly project updates will be 
provided.

A project hot line and email address 
will be available for the public to ask 
questions about the project. 

Submit Comments:
July 10 - August 24, 2020

www.champlainparkway.com

info@champlainparkway.com

Champlain Parkway LS DSEIS
c/o Susan Molzon
Burlington DPW
645 Pine Street
Burlington, VT 05401

802.496.8956

@

During construction, vehicular and 
pedestrian detours will be necessary at 

different times in different locations.

In the MAPLE AND KING STREET 
NEIGHBORHOOD, Pine Street will be 
repaved and new sidewalks will be 
installed. Traffic signals will be installed on 
Pine Street at Maple and King Streets.


